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Erratum

DOI: 10.5152/iao.2022.300622

In the article by Lee, Yeo, and Kim, entitled “Human Acellular Dermal Allograft Patch on Traumatic Tympanic Membrane Perforation” 
that was published in the May 2022 issue of the Journal of International Advanced Otology (J Int Adv Otol; 18 (3): 243-251, DOI: 
10.5152/iao.2022.21272), the authors declared that they erroneously forgot to add the financial support of the study and requested 
a correction.

Author’s correction request was evaluated and accepted by the Editorial Board. Thus, the article has been corrected accordingly and 
updated in the journal’s archive. You may access the updated article via the link below.

https://www.advancedotology.org/en/human-acellular-dermal-allograft-patch-on-traumatic-tympanic-membrane-perfora-
tion-131730
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